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If	you	would	prefer	to	receive	this	newsletter	electronically,	please	email	me	at	LB@laureninthailand.org

   You	can	contact	me	by...					EMAIL		LB@laureninthailand.org						MAIL		8948	Santa	Margarita	Rd.	Ventura,	CA	93004						PHONE		805-628-2239

	 	 	 Website	for	info	and	previous	newsletters:			http://laureninthailand.org									ACCOUNT	NUMBER		294540

	 	 	 TO	SUPPORT	ME		visit	http://s1.ag.org/becker			OR			giving.ag.org	and	enter	my	name	or	account	number

	 	 				 				Would	you	please				

																																												take	one	minute	to	

	pray	for	this	need	in	the	Buddhist	world?	

	Please	pray	for	laborers	as	Jesus	encouraged	

	us	(Matt	9:37-38).	Pray	for	local	believers	

	and	cross-cultural	workers	to	be	called	and	

	sent	out	for	ministry	in	never-reached	

	places.	Pray	for	perseverance	and	harvest!

	 	 	 								 											


	PRAISE	GOD	FOR:	a	full	and	fulfilling	

	summer	season;	safe	travel	and	meaningful	

	prayer	trip;	opportunity	to	talk	with	so	many	

	people	at	the	weekend	market	and	to	make	

	consistent	friends	there;	answered	prayer	

	and	spiritual	conversations.					PLEASE	PRAY	

	FOR:	closer	friendships	at	the	market	and

	ways	to	connect	with	people	throughout	the	

	week;	open	hearts	to	desire	to	know	Jesus.

Spare Sixty

Praise and Prayer

Why Phichit? Why Not?

A Reminder:

If	you	have	(or	your	church	has)	given	monthly	with	your	credit	card,	
and	your	credit	card	expired,	your	giving	has	stopped.	You’ll	have	to	
set	up	a	new	monthly	gift	at	giving.ag.org.	Thank	you	for	your	faithful	
support!	(Stuck?	Try	https://giving.ag.org/home/help	or	ask	me!)

central	Thailand.	I	have	wanted	to	travel	there	to	pray,	
and	I	was	so	excited	to	take	the	summer	volunteers.	
Even	though	it	doesn’t	seem	like	much	of	a	place	to	
visit,	we	heard	God	reminding	us	that	He	sees	every	
person,	and	knows	the	work	He	is	doing	and	will	do	
there.	A	prayer	trip	is	always	worth	it!

Riverwalk	in	Phichit	city


Buddhist	tourist	spot
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